
Subject: Comment: proposed changes to msh 

Begin Forwarded Message: 
From: "Mary Busse" <mbusse160@msn.com> 
Subject: proposed changes to msh 
Date: 16 September201719:01 
To: "Fontaine, Roslyn B - MSHA" <Fontaine.Roslyn@DOL.GOV> 

I recently read the proposed change to the Agency's final rule on Examinations of Working Places in Metal and 
Nonmetal Mines that was published on Jan. 23, 2017. While I can see the advantages to a pre-shift workplace 
exam, examining the workplace during the shift gives the Agent a chance to observe worker's way of doing the job 
so that the Agent can see if it is being done safely. Perhaps I misread the proposed rule and it is just an addition to 
the regular exam. 

Thanks. 

Mary Busse 
Former MSHA Metal-Non-Metal Inspector 
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